. BIN 10230
4“ Georgia Power 241 Ralph McGill Boulevard NE

Atlanta, GA 30308-3374

October 27, 2023

Ms. Sallie Tanner

Executive Secretary

Georgia Public Service Commission
244 Washington Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30334-5701

RE:  Georgia Power Company’s 2023 Integrated Resource Plan Update;
Docket No. 55378

Dear Ms. Tanner:

In accordance with 0.C.G.A. § 46-3A-1, et seq., and Georgia Public Service Commission (the
“Commission”) Rules 515-3-4-.06 through 515-3-4-.10, as applicable, Georgia Power Company
hereby submits and makes application for approval of its 2023 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”)
Update.

This filing contains certain information that is being filed under the Commission’s trade secret
rules as explained in the enclosed basis for assertion. Therefore, in addition to the trade secret
documents, as agreed to with Commission Staff and the Executive Secretary, 16 copies and an
electronic version of the redacted 2023 IRP Update and supporting documentation are enclosed
for public disclosure.

If you have any questions, please contact Cheryl Johnson at 404-506-6837.
Sincerely,
Kelley M. Balkcom

Director, Regulatory Affairs
mmcclosk@southernco.com

Enclosure



